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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
November is Native American Heritage Month.  I’d like to thank our 
educational partners of the Confederate Tribes of the Umatilla Indian 
Reservation.  We value our longstanding relationship with CTUIR.  Even though 
the pandemic has created challenges for all of us, we have maintained our 
commitment to deliver the very best.  Please join me in celebrating Native 
American Heritage Month. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


